DECA Board monthly meeting 3/10/03, 7.07pm, St Pius X HS

Attending--Dan Harris, Sheila Rotter, Leslie Freymann, Jim Dorsey, Wayne 

Daniel, Bill Bevil, Nell Ruby, Ron Dennis (presiding), Brian Baker 

(recording).

Minutes approved from 2/10 meeting.

Old Business--

*Thank you  letter to County  regarding action on urban camping  referred to 

Steering Committee.

*Appling entry way--referred to Steering Committee.

*Services to non-members--motion approved to continue service to non-members 

as well as to members.

Membership--Formal method of  new member solicitation tabled for future 

meetings.

*Motion approved to leave interim solicition at discretion of neighborhood 

reps.  Postage would be reimbursed by DECA.

New Business

*Pay DCCC membership dues, $35.00 approved.

*Motion passed to award honorary membership to Charles Delk (Dek Co Police), 

Debra White (Dresden School),  Publix Supermarket @ Shallowford Exchange.

Reports--

*Treas. Rept (Sheila)--Balance $3,549.20.     107 paid members.

*Shane Griffin notified of Board approval, creek  restoration (Brian).

**Thanks** To Peggy Hynes, Wayne Daniel, Jim Dorsey for their exceptional 

work on the past 2 newsletters.

Bill Bevil and Wayne Daniel will work together on next newsletter.

Adjourn 8.15pm 
